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To whom it may concern,

Regarding the (above) mentioned zoning by-law amendment, I am concerned where the proposed new

road for the new condominium subdivision will now be located. I am located at 716 Old Hwy 8 in

Rockton (directly adjacent to lot #2) and have noticed that the access road will be directly behind my
house. I preferred the original planned new road access and I would like to ask that the new proposed

road be on the other side of the condominiums that are planned to be built. If this is not possible, I

would like to know if it can be considered to use the existing Beverly Community Centre road access?

This would be a fair distance away from the existing houses and would not cause a potential noise or

light issue (street lights, car lights and noise). I hope you take this request into consideration, I can not

make the meeting in person as I am working but I look forward to hearing the results of this meeting.

Regards,

Dave Bramston


